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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be closing lanes 
on 66th Street for one week to reconstruct the roadway. The closures 
will begin on Monday, May 7, and continue through Saturday, May 12. 
The lane closures will alternate between eastbound and westbound, 
with only one lane closed at-a-time. Traffic will be able to travel 
eastbound and turn onto Baseline Road, but traffic needing to enter 
66th Street (heading westbound) will be directed to use the following 
posted detour: Juniper Road, just south of 66th Street, to Laurel Pass, 
north to 66th Street. Detour signs will be posted. Please note that 
construction schedules can change due to inclement weather or other 
unforeseen circumstances. 

The work is part of the FDOT’s project to widen Baseline Road from 
Southeast 96th Place Road to south of S.R. 464 (Southeast Maricamp 
Road) from a two-lane to a four-lane roadway. Additional work includes 
sidewalks, drainage improvements, signing and pavement markings, 
guardrails, new signals, and driveways.

State Road (S.R.) 35 (Baseline Road) 
Southeast 96th Place Road to south of S.R. 464  
(Southeast Maricamp Road)

Financial Project ID: 238693-1-52-01/02Ocala, Marion County

For more information, please contact Sara Shepherd, Public Information Coordinator,  
(407) 758-8080 or sara.shepherd@dot.state.fl.us.

At a Glance
Contractor:  

D.A.B. Constructors, Inc.

Total Cost:  
$17.6 million

Project Start:  
August 2015  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Fall 2018

The speed limit within the 
construction zone is reduced  

to 45 mph.

FDOT reminds all road users to 
pay attention, drive with care and 

always buckle up.
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